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My submission is quite lengthy and unsuitable for electronic transmission.  
 
My submission consists of copies of letters to the Coffs Harbour City Council and their replies, 
newspaper clippings and photos.  
 
I wish to present my submission in person at a public sitting of the enquiry at Coffs Harbour.  
 
My submission relates to the area known as Roberts Hill, where I reside.  
 
My involvement with the koalas at this location dates continuously since 1988 when I moved to 
the area and became aware of koalas on a regular basis. Once that time, I have made many 
submissions to the Coffs Harbour City Council and volunteered to preserve and protect the 
habitat in my vicinity. Just recently a sign was erected to recognise the koala corridor on Roberts 
Hill. Further protection is needed by legislation to control the area in question. 
 

 


